
LARUE VILLAGE COUNCIL 

June 2017 Special Meeting Minutes 

 
The LaRue Village Council met in special session on June 17, 2017 in the Village Council 

Room. Present was Mayor Milton Lightfoot, Clerk Mary Price, and Council Members Cindy 

Price, John Howard, Jennifer Tucker, David Stallsmith, Lisa Howard, and Melissa Shawver.  

Also present Tyler Howell, Tom Tucker, Mark Hardin, Wendy Crabtree, Panfil Costea, Oscar 

Holcomb.      

 

A motion was made by Melissa Shawver to terminate employment of Mark Heller with a second 

by David Stallsmith, motion passed with all ayes.   

  

Resolution 2017-4 was read to terminate employment of Mark Heller with the Village of La Rue.  

A motion was made by Melissa Shawver to pass the resolution with a second by Jennifer Tucker, 

motion passed.   

 

A motion was made by Cindy Price to hire Tyler Howell as Street Commissioner and Water & 

Sewer superintendent with a second by Melissa Shawver, motion passed with all ayes.   

 

Resolution 2017-5 was read to hire Tyler Howell as Street Commissioner and Water & Sewer 

Superintendent.  A motion was made by Jennifer Tucker to pass the resolution with a second by 

Tom Tucker, motion passed.   

 

There being no further business a motion to adjourn was made by John Howard seconded by 

Cindy Price. 

 

The next regular meeting will be held on August 7, 2017 in the Council Room at 7:00pm.  
 

 

 

_________________________________               _________________________________                                                                                

 Mayor                             Clerk                                                                 


